
Meeting of the University Curriculum Committee 
December 13, 2005 

 
Sheila Dickison convened the UCC at 1:30 P.M. in 202 Criser Hall. 
 
Members present: Sheila Dickison, Chair, Cammy Abernathy, Thomasenia Adams, 
Tony Dasta, Ken Gerhardt, Stephanie Hanson, Yumiko Hulvey, Jane Luzar,  
Albert Matheny, Andy McCollough, Mike McKenzie, Steve Pritz, Joanne Richard, 
Russell Robinson, Lynn Romrell, Sandra Russo, Jim Thompson, Caroline Wiltshire 
 

1. Academic Learning Compacts: Joe Glover discussed Academic Learning 
Compacts (ALCs).  Sheila Dickison distributed ALCs that had been submitted by 
colleges.  UCC members reviewed them, looking for the necessary elements and 
qualities that Dr. Glover had outlined earlier, and provided feedback. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 2:35 P.M. 


